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December 31, 2024 
 
Chris Abeyta 
W.W. Clyde  & Co. 
10303 E Dry Creek Road, #300 
Englewood, CO 80112 
 
RE:   Collett Property, Permit No. M-2024-012 and M-2022-051, Inspection Problem Abated  
 
Dear Mr. Abeyta: 

On August 7, 2024 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) conducted an 
inspection of the above referenced site.  Signs & Markers was cited as a problem for failing to 
display a mine sign at the permit entrance. Corrective actions required you place a sign and 
provide photo documentation of such by the corrective action date. 

On December 31, 2024 the Division received a photo of the mine sign. This satisfies the corrective 
action, and it is considered abated.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 
me.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
EC: Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, DRMS 


